
From: Hannie Abrahams  
Sent: 05 January 2022 17:28 
To: Planning 
Subject: No. 4 Ellerdale Close 
 
Mr.Josh lawlor  
application no. 2021/5370/p and 2021/2786/p 
 
Conservation area. 
The eminent architect CLUFF WILIAM ELLIS. 
NOTABLE DESIGN. 
 
PLEASE BEAR THIS IN MIND WHEN  CONSIDERING ANY APPLICATION. 
 
The house has already been extended 3 times. 
We depend  on your good offices to protect the neighbours and the close 
from over development. 
 
I therefore object to the application. 
 
From, 
Dr.K Abrahams. 

tel:20212786

